
 

Announcement 

-Technical issues to the Embassy telephone line -   

 

9th May 2023 

Embassy of Japan in Greece 

 

1) Currently, on 9th May 2023, 2 p.m., the Embassy telephone line system is facing 

technical issues due to which external telephone calls cannot be connected to our 

Embassy and we are working on the system recovery. 

 

2) Until the recovery of the connection, please contact us through the below 

mentioned e-mails for your inquiries. 

 

In case of emergencies, call us on the telephone numbers mentioned further 

below. 

 

 Central: embjapan@at.mofa.go.jp 

 Consular Section (visa, passports, registrar, certificates etc.):    

                 consular@at.mofa.go.jp 

 Cultural Section :  cultural@at.mofa.go.jp 

 Emergency calls: 

Mo-Fr, 17:00p.m – next day 8:30a.m.and holidays:  

                                             （+30）211-198-1799 

 

Further announcement will be made as soon as our connection is restored. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 
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